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August 27, 2024 

MarineFisheries Advisory 

DMF’s Fall Trawl Survey Start Date Delayed 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Division of Marine Fisheries (DMF) annual fall trawl survey start date has been delayed due to 
ongoing vessel maintenance. The trawl survey was originally scheduled to begin on September 3, 2024. 
Currently, DMF does not anticipate a start date earlier than September 7. Once the schedule has been 
finalized, an updated notice will be sent out. As a reminder, survey updates including a live map can be 

found on our website, https://www.mass.gov/service-details/review-trawl-survey-updates.  
 
If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Steve Wilcox,  steve.wilcox@mass.gov,  (508) 
742-9731. For other questions, please contact DMF at marine.fish@mass.gov.   
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